
 
 

Dear Sberbank Depositors, 

 

Please note that from 11 March 2022, with the involvement of Takarékbank Zrt.'s branch 
network, the compensation procedure for the depositors of Sberbank Magyarország Zrt. “v.a.” 
was launched for the below depositors.  

• individuals with a compensation amount of over HUF 2,500 000 , 

• companies with a compensation amount above 20 000 HUF . 

The National Deposit Insurance Fund (OBA) acts in view of the interests of the clients so that 
depositors can get their money as soon as possible; they may receive their money sooner and 
the compensation statement will only be sent to them later by post.  

Presentation of the Payment Settlement to be sent by OBA is NOT a condition for 
compensation and compensation can be settled without it in the designated Savings Bank 
branches. We wish to provide assistance with this notice for customers who have not yet 
received the above accounting, . 

In order to ensure a smooth service at the branches, we recommend that you arrive at the 
branches of Takarékbank for compensation administration according to the following schedule. 
The position is defined by the first letter of the surname without the title for individuals registered 
in Sberbank and by the initial letter of the company name for companies. 

 

names beginning not with a letter (in case of company name), and from A to E (É) on Friday 
11th March, 2022 

from F to K on Wednesday 16th March, 2022  

from L to R on Thursday 17th March, 2022  

from S to ZS on Friday 18th March, 2022 from S to ZS 

 

Please note that you have the opportunity to take the compensation amount not only at the 
dates indicated above, but at any time from that date until 31 March 2023 in the branches 
of the Savings Bank!  

In choosing a starting date for you for compensation, OBA's customer service will be ready to 
be at your disposal at one of the following contact details. 

 

06-1-999-9669 

sberbankinfo@oba.hu 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation! 


